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On behalf of the Family Practice Renewal Committee, Family Practice Renewal
Program, and the Family Practice Networks, we would like to wish a Happy World
Family Doctor Day p 8 to all the incredible Family Physicians in Newfoundland &
Labrador! € This year, the World Organization of Family Doctors (WONCA) has
chosen "Healthy Planet, Healthy People" as the theme for World Family Doctor Day,
celebrated on Sunday, May 19, 2024. This theme underscores the vital link between
the health of our planet and the well-being of our patients. As family physicians, you
play a crucial role in promoting sustainable health practices for a healthier future. We
thank you for your gentle care and overflowing dedication to our population!

In celebration of this day, we'd like to highlight the first two of three new Family
Practice Renewal Program videos, which showcase the innovative initiatives and

ways our program works towards enhancing patient care and the lives of Family
Physicians across Newfoundland & Labrador. Let's continue working together to
provide quality care and create a healthier planet for all! < §@

The Family Practice Renewal Program, in partnership with our Family Practice
Networks, would like to thank family doctors in Newfoundland and Labrador for their
contribution to creating healthier communities and for their commitment to leadership
and innovation in family practice.


https://familypracticerenewalnl.ca/fprp/about/#video-series

